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Quanah High School  

February Board Information 

 

February 7:  High Reliability school training for leadership team 

February 11:  ACT at Quanah High School 

February 13:  Parent preview night to Freedom to succeed abstinence program. 

February 14:  Freedom to succeed abstinence program for Travis Middle School and Quanah 

High School.   

February 15:  Report cards 

February 16:  Campus coordinator test training  

 

Still working with seniors to complete college applications and FAFSA.  Some seniors have 

received scholarships to their respective colleges.   

 

Lillie Cary 

Lillie Cary 

Student Success Advocate/District Testing Coordinator 


